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Week ending Friday 5 May 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week is WEEK B 

  

 

Important Reminders 
 

• Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday for the Coronation of King Charles III (school closed) 

 

• Final payments are now due for the Year 8 French trip and the Year 7 PGL trip. Please check ParentPay 

and ensure final instalments are made by the end of the school day on Tuesday 9 May. 

 

 

Lockers for 2023-24 
 

Please see information below from ILS who supply the pupil lockers. Please note that lockers will remain on 

the same floors next year so you will be able to book the same locker should you wish to.  

 

To continue renting your EXISTING locker for the period September 2023 - July 2024 please click the 

REBOOK LINK on the email received from ILS on Tuesday 2 May.  The link will be available until Tuesday 

30 May (please note rebooked lockers cannot be moved, relocated or refunded).  If you rebook your child’s 

locker your existing keys will still function for the next rental period so please keep your original keys. 

 

*** If your child requires a different location / height you will be able to book a new locker from Tuesday 6 

June.  Please see the ILS website for more details - www.ilsschools.co.uk *** 

 

Please note ILS are a separate entity from the school and all dealings need to be made directly with 

them. 

 

School of Rock Production 
 

Our School of Rock production will take place on Wednesday 24 May and Thursday 26 May.  Should you 

wish to purchase tickets you will be able to do so via ParentPay.  Tickets are £5 per adult and £2 per child. 

 

Movie Night 
 

Friends of Houlton School are holding a Movie Night for pupils on Monday 15 May (please see poster below).  

Tickets are free but need to be booked in advance via ParentPay as places are limited. 

http://www.ilsschools.co.uk/


 

 

Friends of Houlton School 

 

 
Attendance is limited, so please order tickets through ParentPay early to avoid 

disappointment.    

 

Pick up at 17:15 

 


